
National Film Archive of India, 
Ministry of Information and Broadcasting, Government of India 

Law College road, Pune - 411004 

Date: 28/02/2018 

 
Notice for inviting attention of the professionals/organizations / agencies for 
a discussion on purchasing new Cinema Silver Screens for theatres at NFAI 
phase I & II.  
The National Film Archive of India (NFAI) was established in February, 1964 as a media unit of the 

Ministry of Information & Broadcasting, Government of India. The mission of NFAI is to safeguard 

the heritage of Indian Cinema for posterity and act as a Center for dissemination of a healthy film 

culture in the country. Recently, Government of India launched the National Film Heritage Mission 

that aims to achieve preservation, digitization, restoration and conservation of filmic heritage. NFAI 

has a collection of approx. 1,32,000 film reels, 1,50,000 photos, 22,000 posters, 13,000 song booklets, 

3,000 pamphlets, 1,00,000 press clippings, and 29,000 books.   

 NFAI has three multipurpose theatres at its phase-1 and phase-2 premises. The theatres have been 

renovated and equipped with the modern DCP projection facilities and it has the feature of playing 

3D films. NFAI is looking to install 3D Cinema Silver Screen in order to make it compatible with the 

existing DCP projection facilities.  

As a part of this mission, NFAI intends to discuss with the professionals/organizations/agencies for 

setting up of 3D compatible cinema screens at NFAI phase I & II.  

The formal process for engaging with the professionals/organizations/agencies shall be through the 

Government tendering process and would be initiated as per GFR rules. However, NFAI intends to 

understand the technical specifications/requirements views/opinions of the 

professionals/organizations/agencies who are presently working in the above said domain, so that a 

right and optimal approach can be identified towards executing the above said work.  

In order to understand the views of the various professionals/organizations/agencies in the above 

mentioned areas, a meeting has been organized on 7th March 2018 on 1100 hrs in conference room of 

NFAI at Law College Road in Pune. After the meeting the vendors will be provided an opportunity 

to visit the theatres facilities and to come up with the technical specifications/ requirements for the 

Silver Screens to be used. Based on the observations during the site visit interested 

professionals/organizations/agencies can discuss with NFAI officials.  



Any interested professionals/organizations/agencies wishing to attend the meeting are requested to 

send a confirmation mail to osdnfhm@gmail.com by 5th March 2018 

Kindly Note:   

1. Attending this meeting would have no influence on the tendering process to be adopted later 

by NFAI and the selection of the agency would be an independent process duly following the 

Government of India guidelines.  

2. Any cost what so ever incurred by the interested professionals/organizations/agencies for 

attending this discussion shall not be reimbursed by NFAI.  

Yours Sincerely, 

Sd/- 

Santosh Ajmera, IIS 

Officer on Special Duty, 

National Film Heritage Mission 

Phone: (020) 25671569 
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